
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 6 – Year 10 Pupils 
 
Our Ref: 87742072 
 
11 June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: 903 School Transport Users ONLY Skidby/Cottingham/Willerby/Kirk Ella/West 
Ella/Swanland Pond  

For all pupils wishing to use the 903 bus service to South Hunsley School from September 24 
onwards, please apply for your bus ticket using the link below by 30 June 2024. This will enable us 
to send out bus passes before the new academic year. 

If you wish to purchase your bus tickets on a PAYGO basis, you can do this by purchasing on the 
bus. 

903 bus pass application form 24-25 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
sophie.steele@southhunsley.org.uk 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss S Steele 
Finance Manager 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/0WMrAaL3Z9?origin=lprLink
mailto:sophie.steele@southhunsley.org.uk

